
 

Minutes 
University of Southern Indiana 

Administrative Senate 
Wednesday, September 5, 2018 

3 p.m. UC 2205 
 
CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 3:03 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 

PRESENT: Ingrid Lindy, Chair; Caylin Blockley, Vice Chair; Andrea Gentry, Past Chair; Brandi Hess, 
Secretary/Treasurer; Britney Orth; Teresa Grisham; Nick Bebout; Ashley Watson; Rustin Howard; 
Maggie Carnahan; Stacy Draper.  
 
ABSENT: Jennifer Garrison; Angel Nelson; Sarah Adams.  
Kat Draughon, Steve Bridges, Liaisons.  

   
SPECIAL GUEST: 
President Rochon addressed the Senate the first time as President. He expressed his interest in building 
more collaboration across the entire campus. Everyone has value and can work together to create 
solutions. We are imperfect human beings that can work toward a perfect solution. The better informed 
we are, the better we are. President Rochon expressed his goal with meetings is to share information 
and data so that we may better understand the decision process he is engaged in with groups. His 
charge to us is to communicate, find solutions, be a leader, create a sense of ambassadorship. The more 
effective we are as a community, the more effective we will be at attracting new people to our 
university.  
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
August 1, 2018 minutes approved (Bebout motion, Carnahan 2nd). 
 
REPORTS FROM OFFICERS 
Chair: Ingrid Lindy 
The Admin Senate Executive Committee of met August 5, 2018. They discussed and approved subcommittees for 

the outreach committee. A new IFC was received on 8/2. It is very similar to a past IFC, so Exec Committee decided 

to keep this IFC and research/review the previous charge’s history and determine where it stalled. They are 

discussing ways to post highlights/mini minutes to the website to keep it fresh and keep our constituents up to 

date on what Senate is doing. Andrea Gentry announced that she was asked to sit on the Performance Evaluation 

Committee. 

 

Lindy attended the Presidents Council meeting on August 7. Kat Draughon reviewed a draft policy for a new Survey 

Governance Policy. Steve Bridges reported that the new sheriff deputies are on campus, as of Aug 13. He urged 

members to remind everyone to ‘report suspicious activity’  “see something – say something”.   

Kindra Strupp reported that the new policy regarding grieving will be in the next handbook revisions. A new 

university website look will debut the week before classes. Stone Family Center ribbon cutting was 8/9. 

DOSO search was failed but Nick LaRowe was appointed as interim DOSO for 2018-19. Cindy Brinker’s replacement 

search is in full swing with 7 candidates coming to campus the week of Aug 6 and Aug 13. President Rochon 

reported attending a new president’s conference and also meeting with Governor Holcomb. Governor Holcomb 

stressed Workforce Development. Interim Provost Khayum reported that David Bower is chairing the search 





 



 



 

¶ Committee decided to offer a “lunch & learn” type session on the importance of self-

care to be presented in the spring by Ashley Evearitt (USI Counseling Center) 

o We would like to plan an event for later in the fall 

▪ Civility in the workplace 

¶ Trying to contact Interim DOS (Dr. Nick LaRowe) to see if he would like to present 

¶ This will also give people a chance to interact with him in his new role. 

o Looking at employment Orientation and how we onboard new employees. 

 
Liaisons – Steve Bridges / Kat Draughon (absent) 
No report. 
 
Unfinished Business 
Lindy reported she is working to update the website with Hess’ help. Bylaws will be posted soon. 
 


